
 
 

 

 

Important Reminders 
 

 

Poinsettia Pick Up 

Thursday, December 13, 2018 1:30 – 2:30pm 

In the Room behind the library 

 
 

Christmas Performance Reminder Details Below 
 

 
 

We would like to remind you about the details to our Christmas performance on 
Wednesday, December 19, 2018.  Students in all grades will be performing, 

including the grade 7 band.  
 

There will be two performances on this day: 1:00pm and 5:00pm. Please advise your 
teacher ASAP if your child is unable to attend either performance. 

 
Ticket order forms were sent home with the youngest/only student of your family a few 

weeks ago. Ticket order deadline was Friday, December 7th.  
 

Parents can pick up your pre-ordered tickets from the office starting 
Thursday, December 13th, 2018 between 8:00-8:45am & 2:00-2:30pm. After 

Monday, Dec 17th, tickets will be sent home with your child. Please ensure you 

check their backpacks to ensure you receive the tickets. 
 

Due to Fire Regulations, we cannot exceed 400 tickets per performance. 
Tickets have been reserved based on the ticket order forms that were 

returned.  
 

There is no cost to attend the concert however, a suggested donation of $2.00 or a 
nonperishable food item would be appreciated.  

 
We hope to see you there! 

  Thank you! 


